## Acklin, Tim

From: Chelsea Wing <chels2132@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 5:04 PM

**To:** Acklin, Tim

**Subject:** Lights for Green Island

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

Hello Tim,

Sally Rudd shared that the city is potentially looking to hold off on the lights for the Green Island tennis facility until 2022. They are very important for the safety of the courts. I hope they will reconsider item #19 in the planning meeting tonight. I am in support of this as there are limited public courts with lights available for evening & fall leagues to use when high schools are in session.

Thank you for your review!

Chelsea Wing Sent from my iPhone